
PIEDMONT UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
TO:  Board of Education  
 
FROM: Randall Booker, Superintendent 
 
DATE: February 13, 2019 
 
RE: REPLACE INCORRECT FEE SCHEDULE IN THE FACITLIES USE 

HANDBOOK 
 

 

The Board of Education approved the Facilities Use Handbook at the January 23, 2019 Board 

Meeting. The fee schedule which has been in use since 2016 was inadvertently left out of the 

manual. The fee schedule currently in the Manual was replaced in 2016. 

 

 

Recommendation 

Approve the replacement of the fee schedule currently in the Facilities Use Handbook (page 14) 

with the correct fee schedule which has been in effect since 2016. 


